
April 3, 2020 
 
Notes for the CTE Committee 
 

1. CTE Advisory Committee met on March 30, 2020 via Zoom. 
 

2. We met with the CA Department of Finance on streamlining the 
application process for CTEIG and Strong Workforce Grant through AB2052. The 
Department of Finance stated that they are not moving forward with AB2052. 
They also stated that there could be a reduction in funding support due to 
COVID-19. 

 
3. Our committee also worked on communication to help superintendents, district 

office, and school administration to understand the difference between ROP and 
CTE. We wanted to help educate our leadership on trends of CTE and pathways 
for the College/Career Readiness standards on the California Dashboard.  
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